
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Welcome to Year 5! 
Hello, I am Miss Watkins. Next year, we will be Class Japan.  I’m really excited for the 

year ahead and I’m thrilled to be your teacher. It is going to be a fun filled year and I have 

heard how fantastic you all are. I’m looking forward to a year of fun, new learning and 

new experiences.  

 
Here’s a little bit of information about me! I joined Clockhouse in December 2014 as a trainee 

teacher and worked in Year 3. I then started as a teacher in Year 4 before moving to Year 6 

for three years. I then taught in Year 5 before I made my big move to Dubai! For two years, 

I was lucky enough to teach in an international school in Dubai where I taught children 

from all over the world. During this time, I was able to explore many different new exciting 

countries such Sri Lanka.  

Teacher Favourites:  

Colour: Pink 

Food: Roast dinner 

Favourite subject: Art and 

Maths 

Animal: Elephant 

Chocolate: Milky Bar 

Hobbies: Travelling, exercise 

and reading. 

 

 

 

Class Kenya (soon to be Japan), I am so looking forward to an exciting year ahead. We 

have lots of new exciting adventures and experiences planned and I cannot wait for a year 

filled with fun, laughter and opportunities. I’ve really enjoyed getting to know you so far 

and can’t wait for September! Lets make it the best year yet! 

 


